Avon Town Square, Lot 2, Condominium Association

Board Meeting Minutes
April1,2021

4:20 PM
A meeting of the Executive Board of Directors of the Avon Town Square, Lot 2, Condominium
Association was held on April 1, 2021 at the hour of 4:20 PM via teleconference immediately

following the Association’s annual meeting and election of Board Members.

The only item on the agenda for the Board meeting was an election of corporate officers for
the year 2021.

Chris Juergens was elected President
Hannes Spaeh was elected Vice - President

Katie Kuchler was elected Secretary / Treasurer

With no further business presented, the meeting was adjourned.

Approved:




